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MICHAEL O’CONNOR, PGA 
WNYPGA PRESIDENT 

Congratulations to Tim Fries on capturing the 
WNYPGA Professional Championship at Arrow-
head, with his 8 under performance! Also, to Jeff 
Urzetta and Dwayne Randall for their great play 
and top three finishes. They will be representing 
our Section in June of 2018 at our National Cham-
pionship. The Championship will be conducted in 
California at the Bayonet & Black Horse courses. 

 

Pete Bevacqua of the PGA of America announced 
the movement of the PGA Championship to the 
month of May, starting in 2019. The benefit for this 
date enables PGA of America to kick off the golf 
season with the many programs and initiatives 
that kick off then as well. Marketing and excite-
ment around the PGA Championship will align 
much better with PGA Junior League, Drive, Chip 
and Putt and other initiatives. 

 

Your Board of Directors will be meeting next week 
and we will continue to discuss ways to better rep-
resent and deliver your needs. One area of contin-

ued focus is amending the Section Constitution to 
better serve you. We are analyzing the composi-
tion of the Board, length of terms and the nomina-
tion process. Please don’t hesitate to reach out to 
myself or another Board Member if you have con-
cerns or wish to serve on the Board or Committee. 

 

Continue your great work throughout the remain-
der of the season, and I hope to see you at a Sec-
tion Event soon!  

 

Kind Regards,  

Michael 



t is hard to believe it is already 
August.  The deluge of rain we 
have seen in the North East this 

season I am sure has put a strain 
on many of our clubs and PGA 
Professionals around the Section.  
Last year was the complete 
opposite and it seemed like many 
PGA Professionals in our region 
were looking for a “rain day” just 
to catch their breath with the lack 
of rain.  I know that personally this 
year sometimes I have felt more 
like a weatherman than anything 
else. 
 
Despite the rain, it still has been 
an extremely busy and successful 
season for your section staff.  The 
WNYPGA Junior Tour has been 
able to serve over 240 junior 
golfers and the Drive, Chip & Putt 
events have seen over 500 kids 
compete.   About a month ago 40 
PGA Professionals competed in 
the second major championship 
of the season – the WNYPGA 
Professional Championship.  A 
special thank you to our host PGA 
Professional Bob Mellon and the 
entire club for their efforts.  
Congratulations to the 2017 
Champion Tim Fries as well as Jeff 
Urzetta and Dwayne Randall for 
advancing to the 2018 PGA 
Professional Championship.  The 

Western New York Section will be 
well represented. 
 
This coming Monday and Tuesday 
close to 50 PGA Professionals will 
compete in the WNYPGA Coors 
Section Championship to be held 
at Cobblestone Creek Country 
Club in Victor, NY.  As always we 
are very thankful to our partners 
of the event - Certo Brothers 
Distributors.  This year however 
will just not be the same with the 
recent passing of Peter I. Certo 
(President of Certo Brothers).  
Peter I. was one of the biggest 
advocates of PGA Professionals 
and truly understood what each of 
you do to change people’s lives 

through the game of golf day in 
and day out.  We are excited to 
hand out the trophy to the winner 
following round 2 which now is 
named “The Henry P. Certo 
Trophy” to recognize and thank 
the entire Certo family for their 
generosity and friendship for 
many, many years.  
 
While on the topic of our 
sponsors, we are excited to be 
conducting the inaugural Sponsor 
Appreciation Pro-Am on Sunday, 
October 8th at our home site - The 
Fox Valley Club.   PGA 
Professionals will be asked to 
bring their members and will be 
paired with some of our loyal 
partners.  The day will include 18 
holes of golf and a dinner for the 
2017 Section Awards banquet 
which will be held the night of the 
event.   More details will be 
coming soon but please save the 
date! 
 
As always please don’t hesitate to 
reach out to a WNYPGA Section 
Staff Member if we can assist with 
anything. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Steven J. Bartkowski 
WNYPGA Executive Direcor 
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STEVE BARTKOWSKI 
WNYPGA EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

We are excited to be conducting the inaugural Sponsor 
Appreciation Pro-Am on Sunday, October 8th at our home site  

More details will be coming soon but please save the date! 

Visit Us westernnewyork.pga.com 

http://westernnewyork.pga.com/


The Western New York PGA Foundation 
recently has gone through a re-branding and 
re-structuring and moving forward will 
identify as PGA REACH Western New York.  
This change will enhance awareness both on 
the local and national level with the focus 
being all that you as WNYPGA Professionals 
are doing to give back to the community 
through the game of golf.  Identifying as PGA 
REACH will provide support through funding 
and marketing from the National level with the 
focus on continuing to build our programming 
and serve the community.   
 
Recent initiatives 
taking place were 
the PGA HOPE 
Program - Buffalo 
Chapter and the 
Duster Challenge.  
The HOPE Chapter, 
hosted by our 
home site the Fox 
Valley Club, grew 
200% from the 
previous year.  The 
VA director did 
track growth and proficiencies of each Veteran 
and the conclusion was that every Veteran 
improved.  They all completed their own 
personal treatment plan for goals and outcomes, 

which were all attained.  The class even 
participated in a Drive, Chip and Putt contest in 
the second last week.  A huge thank you goes out 
to Tim Fries, PGA, Jeff Mietus, PGA, Scott Marble, 
Bob Ashley, PGA & Ric Alberico, PGA for all their 
time in the 6-week program.  Also a big thank 
you to some of your respective club members 
who donated equipment for the classes! 

The Duster Challenge in its second year also was 
hosted by our home site The Fox Valley Club and 
administered by The Tee2Green Radio show.  
Over 70 participants (both kids and adults) came 
out for the 18-hole putting contest.  The adult 
champion, Kyle Harmon, sunk his winning putt 
at about 10:00 PM under the lights provided by 
PGA of America Partner United Rentals.  Your 
Foundation was able to raise approximately 
$2,000 through a portion of the entry and raffles.  
A huge thank you to Kevin Sylvester, Brian 
Koziol, and Jeff Mietus, PGA for their support! 



 

Highlighting Contributing Sponsors 

he Western New York Section 
would like to highlight our 
event sponsors from the 

previous month who made 
contributions to the WNYPGA to 
enhance our tournament program, 
educational events and other 
activities here on the "Show Me the 
Money" page.  
 
Please take a moment to express 
your gratitude via mail, email or 
social media when possible. 
 

T 
WNYPGA Professional Championship at Arrowhead 
Golf Club  
 
*Club Car (@clubcar) 
 Michael Bosh, Sales Manager  
 Michael.Bosh@irco.com  
 
*Titleist (@Titleist) 
 Jeff Beaver  
 jeff_beaver@acushnetgolf.com 
 
*FootJoy (@FootJoy) 
Dave Barrett 
dave_barrett@acushnetgolf.com 
 
*TaylorMade 
Gregory Altman 
greg.altman@tmag.com 
 
*Adidas 
Lou DeVito 
lou.devito@tmag.com 
 
Assistants Association Event @ Kahkwa Club & 
Midvale CC 
  
*Golf Max / Golf Pride (@Golfmaxusa / @golfpridegrips) 
 
Mike Moran, Sales Representative 
4609 Pineview Court  
Erie, PA 16506  
 
Mike Sierchio, National Sales Director 
Golf Max  
535 E 42nd St.  
Paterson, NJ 07513  
 
WNY Classic @ Penfield Country Club 
 
*CURE Putters (@CurePutters) 
Alex Smith, PGA 
108 Charing Road 
Syracuse, NY 13214 
AlexSmithPGA@gmail.com 
 
*USA Payroll (@USAPayroll) 
Ralph Fornuto  
USA Payroll, Inc  
2601 Lac De Ville Boulevard  
Rochester, NY 14618  
RFornuto@USAPayroll.com  

Visit Us westernnewyork.pga.com 
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Follow us @WNYPGA! 

#WNYPGAJRTOUR 
#WNYPGA 

#DusterChallenge  



Visit Us westernnewyork.pga.com 

The WNYPGA Tour Members raised the bar during the months 
of June, July, and August. There were several rounds of par 
or better: 
 
Mikah McDonnell 3 under 72 at Shelridge C.C. 
Ian Wagner 5 under 67 at Shelridge C.C. (after going out of 
bounds on his opening tee shot!) 
Andrew LaCongo 4 under 67 at Genesee Valley G.C. 
Andrew LaCongo 4 under 68 at Stafford C.C. 
Benjamin Spitz 3 under 69 at the Buffalo Tournament Club 
Ian Wagner 2 under 70 at Niagara County G.C. 
Tyler Buddendeck 1 under 70 at Genesee Valley G.C. 
Mike Minnehan 1 under 70 at Genesee Valley G.C. 
Mike Wells 1 under 70 at Genesee Valley G.C. 
Jack Haxton 1 under 71 at Shelridge C.C. 
Mike Wells 1 under 71 at the Buffalo Tournament Club 
Cary Ignaczak 1 under 69 at Niagara Falls C.C. 
Benjamin Spitz 1 under 69 at Niagara Falls C.C. 
Kole Maytum even par 72 at Stafford C.C. 
Aidan Shaw even par 72 at Stafford C.C. 
Mitchell Jeffe even par 70 at Churchville G.C. 
Cary Ignaczak even par 72 at Seneca Niagara Hickory Stick Resort 
Matt Coffey even par 72 at Niagara County G.C. 
Mitchell Jeffe even par 72 at Niagara County G.C. 
 
The Player of the Year race was tight in all divisions with the 
following Players capturing the Crowns: 
 
Girls 9 Hole - Gwendolyn Yarnall, East Aurora, NY  
Girls 13-15 – Michaela Eichas, Hilton, NY 
Girls 16-18 – Heather Haas, Cuba, NY 
Boys 9 Hole – Jacob Dantonio, Lancaster, NY 
Boys 13-15 – Ian Wagner, Medina, NY 
Boys 16-18 – Cary Ignaczak, Derby, NY 
 
The season concluded with the WNYPGA Junior Tour 
Championship hosted by Stafford Country Club and PGA 
Professional Eric Haile. The following players were victorious 
in their respective divisions: 
 
Girls 9 Hole - Gwendolyn Yarnall, East Aurora, NY  
Girls 13-15 – Claire Yioulos, Honeoye Falls, NY 
Girls 16-18 – Heather Haas, Cuba, NY 
Boys 9 Hole – Alex Schickling, Hamburg, NY 
Boys 13-15 – Aidan Shaw, Orchard Park, NY 
Boys 16-18 – Andrew LaCongo, Holland, NY 
 
A huge thank you to all of our 2017 host PGA Professionals 
and facilities.  We can’t thank you enough for your hospitality 
for these young rising stars. 

 
We are already looking forward to the 2018 season.  Please 
don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions on how 
to get your junior members involved. 
 
Bob Ashley, PGA 
Junior Golf & Player Development Director 
(716) 707-3818, bashley@pgahq.com 

Presented by           Supported by  

http://westernnewyork.pga.com/
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WNYPGA MEMBERSHIP UPDATES 

Congratulations to newly elected PGA Member Greg Beringer and all those PGA Members and 
Apprentices who have started in new roles recently. 

NAME          SERVES AS FACILITY NAME 

Gregory Beringer, PGA          A-8 (Assistant Professional) Oak Hill Country Club 

Kyle Piurkoski, PGA          A-20 (Sales Representative) IMPACT SNAP 

Eric Wilson          B-8 (Apprentice Assistant) Monroe Golf Club 

   

   

https://app.juniorgolfhub.com/referralpro


KEITH FISHER IS AN EMPLOYMENT CONSULTANT FOR THE PGA OF 
AMERICA.  HE CAN BE CONTACTED AT (937) 937-4509 OR BY  E-MAIL AT  

KFISHER@PGAHQ.COM  

M 

AUGUST 2017 

Employment Brief -  Mid-Season 
Review and Tune-Up 

 any in our area of the golf                                 
industry talk about the 
season officially beginning 

with the Memorial Day weekend. That 
is the start to the “100 day war” 
terminology of mine that was shared 
with me by a mentor professional 
early in my career to define the time 
between Memorial Day and Labor 
Day. We know it is truly not a war, but 
more of an extreme grind. We are not 
out there fighting against anyone and 
I don’t take that word for granted, 
but the grind of the season can take 
its toll.   The month of July saw us hit 
that mid-point between Memorial 
Day and Labor Day; we  have seen the 
Fourth of July come and go.  All of 
this adds up to the feeling of trying to 
keep our heads above water for the 
rest of the season.  There seems to be 
little time to think, plan, or evaluate. 
Effective professional managers 
make time to do all of those things. 
An insightful review of the season up 
to this point is important to ensure an 
overall success. This is only “half 
time” for the year and this will allow 
for a look at the scoreboard and work 
to make adjustments as needed. 
Obvious places to begin are the 
financials, comparing revenues and 
expenses to projections and budgets 
to evaluate the operation. The most 
successful professionals evaluate on 
a monthly, weekly and in some cases 
a daily basis. Analysis will allow you 
to identify trends and areas of 
strength or weakness which will lead 
to the highlighting of any areas that 

need adjustments. Identifying these 
areas quickly will allow you to 
address problems and ensure they 
have a minimal impact on your 
operation. The midpoint of the 
season is also a good time to review 
your performance and that of your 
staff through a mid-season 
performance review. At the 
minimum, schedule meeting times 
with each staff member allowing 
adequate time to review their 
performance in a distraction-free 
environment. Let them know how 
important they are, make sure to 
congratulate and affirm them in 
areas of strong performance plus 
identifying areas needing 
improvement.  In those weak areas, 
clearly define not only the need to 
improve but also make suggestions 
on how to improve.  Define an action 
plan for improvement and a follow-
up date to see how they are 
progressing. These items will allow 
for your operation to not only meet 
your current goals but also will allow 
for growth into a stronger operation 
for the future. In my next 
employment brief I will address 
further areas to review and tune-up 
as you head into the back end of the 
season.       

While conducting your staff 
members’ performance review it 
would be beneficial to seek their 
feedback on how they see things 
within the operation. Your staff 
members can provide information 
and ideas that can improve the 
operation in surprising ways. It is 
always good to show how valued the 
staff member is by at the very least 
offering them a heartfelt “thank you” 

for all they contribute and continue 
to encourage them to strive to be 
their best even as the grind of the 
season carries on.  

It’s also important that your own 
performance is evaluated by the 
appropriate individual(s). A common 
occurrence is for the professional to 
be left alone to do their job and your 
direct report doesn’t keep you 
informed as to how you are 
performing. Critical to the success of 
the operation is meeting 
expectations and with a mid-season 
review this allows for a perfect arena 
to review those expectations and 
how well you may or may not be 
meeting them. At some levels of 
management you may not get much 
reinforcement as to the job you are 
doing, so it’s important to discover 
any areas of concern that your 
employer may have, so you can 
address them in a positive and 
effective manner. If you are unaware 
of your direct reports concerns or 
disappointments, which leads to 
being unable to address them, could 
take you down to the road to a 
disastrous end of the season. In 
short, it offers you a chance to make 
an about face and work to ensure the 
operation and your performance will 
be seen as a success to your 
superiors. For more information on 
performance reviews go to PGA.org 
and look under the Employment Tab 
for resources.  We all like to think we 
are doing our jobs effectively but it is 
important to take a step back, even in 
the middle of the busiest time of the 
season, and honestly find out how we 
are doing.  We may come to the 
conclusion that we do even better.  

 

Visit Us westernnewyork.pga.com 
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COBBLESTONE CREEK COUNTRY 
CLUB TO HOST THE CHAMPIONSHIP 
 
Site: Cobblestone Creek Country Club, Victor, NY 
Dates: Monday & Tuesday, August 14th & 15th  

Course Designers: Dr. Michael Hurdzan and Craig 
Schreiner of the Hurdzan Design Group 
 
Course Yardage: 6,866 yards 
 

Cobblestone Creek Country Club, Victor, NY is set to 

play host to the WNYPGA Coors Section 
Championship on Monday & Tuesday, August 14th & 
15th.  The Scottish Links Style Course last played 
host to the Section Championship in 1997 when 
Brook Lea’s Jon Hoecker came out on top for his 
second of three Championship Titles. 
 
If you haven’t had the chance to play a practice 
round at Cobblestone Creek please VIEW HERE for a 
hole-by-hole flyover of the course. 
 

Jay Sutherland of the Country Club of Buffalo is in 

the field this year and will try to defend his 2016 
Title.  Sutherland finished 2 shots clear of both 
Dwayne Randall and Chris Zumpano for his victory 
last year at Ridgemont Country Club.  The Country 
Club of Buffalo Head Pro is looking for his second 
Section Championship win and would be the 6th 
PGA Professional in the history of the Championship 
to go back-to-back. 

https://www.cobblestonecreekcc.com/hole-by-hole-flyover
https://www.cobblestonecreekcc.com/hole-by-hole-flyover
https://www.cobblestonecreekcc.com/hole-by-hole-flyover


 J AY  S U T H E R L A N D ,  P G A  

Club: Head Professional at the Country Club of 
Buffalo since 2007 
Residence: East Amherst, NY 
Age: 42 
2016 Finish: Champion 
 
Career Highlights: 2016 WNYPGA Section 
Champion & 2012 WNY Open Champion 

N E I L  R E I DY,  P G A   
Club: Head Professional at Cobblestone 
Creek Country Club since 2011 
Residence: Victor, NY 
Age: 36 
2016 Finish: 6th Place 

Career Highlights: 2011 & 2014 WNYPGA 
Section Champion, 2008 WNYPGA Assistant 
Champion 

R O B  K R A J E W S K I ,  P G A   

Club: Assistant Professional at Orchard Park 
Country Club since 2012 
Residence: Williamsville, NY 
Age: 34 
2016 Finish: N/A 

2017 Highlights: WNY Classic Professional 
Champion, Wellsville Pro Am Low Pro, Seneca 
Allegany Casino Low Pro, WNY Open Runner-
Up 

T I M  F R I E S ,  P G A  

Club: Head Professional at Transit Valley 
Country Club since 2000 
Residence: Kenmore, NY  
Age: 53  
2016 Finish: T26 

2017 Highlights: WNYPGA Professional 
Champion, Tied for 1st in Children’s Hospital 
Pro Am 

Visit Us westernnewyork.pga.com 
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R O B  H O R A K ,  P G A   

Club: Head Professional at Canandaigua 
Country Club since 2015 
Residence: Canandaigua, NY 
Age: 56 
2016 Finish: T7  

Section Championship History: 1992, 1999, 
2005, 2006, 2009 WNYPGA Section Champion 

1983- Jon Calabria @ Oak Hill CC  
1982- Jon Calabria @ Brook Lea CC  
1981- Jon Calabria @ Wanakah CC  
1980- Denny Lyons @ Monroe GC  
1979- Dennis Bradley @ Lke View CC  
1978- Denny Lyons @ Green Hils GC  
1977- Denny Lyons @ Park CC  
1976- Dennis Bradley @ Oak Hill CC  
1975- Denny Lyons @ Crag Burn GC  
1974- Chuck Hart @ Brook Lea CC  
1973- Denny Lyons @ Irondequoit CC  
1972- Chuck Hart @ Brookfield CC  
1971- Denny Lyons @ Country Club of Rochester  
1970- Bill Kozak @ Brookfield CC  
1969- Chuck Hart  
1968- Dan Murphy @ Moon Brook CC  
1967- Sam Urzetta  
1965- Bob Hill @ Lancaster CC  
1959- Mike Parco @ Stafford CC  
1947- Alex Greer @ Niagara Falls CC  
1941- Frank Commisso  
1940- Frank Commisso  
1939- Frank Commisso  
1938- Charles McKenna  
1936- Frank Commisso  
1935- Clarence Doser  
1932- Walter Bemish  
1931- Bill Mitchell  
1930- Walter Bemish  
1929- Clarence Doser  
1928- George Christ  
1927- Jack Gordon 

2016- J.A. Sutherland @ Ridgemont CC  
2015- Lonnie Nielsen @ Seneca Hickory Stick GC  
2014- Neil Reidy @ Country Club of Buffalo  
2013- Lonnie Nielsen @ Seneca Hickory Stick GC  
2012- Alex Weir @ Oak Hill CC  
2011- Neil Reidy @ Harvest Hill  
2010- Tim Fries @ Park CC  
2009- Rob Horak @ Monroe GC  
2008- Jon Hoecker @ Ridgemont CC  
2007- Kirk Stauffer @ Transit Valley CC  
2006- Rob Horak @ Irondequoit CC  
2005- Rob Horak @ Lancaster CC  
2004- Kirk Stauffer @ Brookfield CC  
2003- Kirk Stauffer @ Brook Lea CC  
2002- Paul Sanders @Locust Hill CC  
2001- Michael O'Connor @ Midvale CC  
2000- Lonnie Nielsen @ Kahkwa Club  
1999- Rob Horak @ Lake Shore CC (Erie)  
1998- Kirk Stauffer @Crag Burn GC  
1997- Jon Hoecker @ Cobblestone Creek CC  
1996- Lonnie Nielsen @ Ridgemont CC  
1995- Dan O'Neill @ Country Club of Buffalo  
1994- Lonnie Nielsen @ Lake View CC  
1993- Lonnie Nielsen @ Country Club of Rochester  
1992- Rob Horak @ Oak Hill CC  
1991- Kirk Stauffer @ Orchard Park CC  
1990- Lonnie Nielsen @ Brook Lea CC  
1989- Lonnie Nielsen @ Park CC  
1988- Jon Hoecker @ Monroe GC & CenterPointe CC  
1987- Lonnie Nielsen @ Brookfield CC  
1986- Lonnie Nielsen @ Monroe GC  
1985- Lonnie Nielsen @ Park CC  
1984- Jon Calabria @ Glen Oak GC  
 



2017 WNYPGA COORS Section Championship | Round 1 - Mon., August 14th 
Presented by: Certo Brothers Distributing Co., Wright-Wisner Distributing Co., Glenwood Beer Distributors  

Supported By: The PGA Tour & Golf Max/Golf Pride 

TEE STARTING TIME NAME RESIDENCE FACILITY 
1 7:30 AM Mike Kiel Penfield, NY Midvale Country Club 

  Jason Ballard Pittsford, NY Oak Hill Country Club 
  Neil Reidy Victor, NY Cobblestone Creek Country Club 

1 7:40 AM Brian Corbitt Rochester, NY Country Club of Rochester 
  Andrew Leikvoll West Henrietta, NY Mill Creek Golf Club 
  Andy Myers Rochester, NY Genesee Valley Golf Club 

1 7:50 AM Joshua Wojtaszczyk Depew, NY Diamond Hawk Golf Club 
  Rod Blair Hamburg, NY Transit Valley Country Club 
  Alex Wright Dundee, NY Oak Hill Country Club 

1 8:00 AM Paul Sanders Victor, NY Ravenwood Golf Club 
  Andy Smith Penfield, NY Ridgemont Country Club 
  Bobby Hogan Tonawanda, NY Niagara Frontier Country Club 

1 8:10 AM Jeff Kaye Geneseo, NY Livingston Country Club 
  Pat Damore Warren, PA Lakewood Golf Center 
  Steve Barber Victor, NY Locust Hill Country Club 

1 8:20 AM Marc Rosa East Amherst, NY Wanakah Country Club 
  David Thompson Leicester, NY Livingston Country Club 
  Philip Kless Rochester, NY Churchville Golf Club 

1 8:30 AM Jon Hoecker Rochester, NY Brook-Lea Country Club 
  Frank LaForce East Aurora, NY Crag Burn Golf Club 
  Lauren Tallman Farmington, NY Ravenwood Golf Club 

1 8:40 AM Mark "Captain" Kirk East Aurora, NY Crag Burn Golf Club 
  Mike Sweazy Henrietta, NY Wild Wood Country Club 
  Jim Edmister Rochester, NY The Golf Club at Blue Heron Hills 

1 8:50 AM Jeff Urzetta Pittsford, NY Oak Hill Country Club 
  Eddie Suchora Williamsville, NY The Park Country Club 
  Steve Latimer Rochester, NY   

1 9:00 AM Chris Zumpano Rochester, NY Oak Hill Country Club 
  Cody Endress Rochester, NY Monroe Golf Club 
  Michael O'Connor Erie, PA The Kahkwa Club 

1 9:10 AM Tom Keenan Erie, PA Whispering Woods Golf Club 
  Rob Horak Canandaigua, NY Canandaigua Country Club 
  Jack Widger Ellicottville, NY Elkdale Country Club 

1 9:20 AM Kirk Stauffer Bradford, PA Pine Acres Country Club 
  Wade Malicky Pleasant Mount, PA Genesee Valley Golf Club 
  Ryan Swanson Panama, NY Pinehurst Golf Course 

1 9:30 AM Chris Kulinski Orchard Park, NY Orchard Park Country Club 
  JP Pawlikowski Williamsport, PA Oak Hill Country Club 
  Lon Nielsen Orchard Park, NY   

1 9:40 AM Tim Fries Kenmore, NY Transit Valley Country Club 
  J.A. Sutherland East Amherst, NY Country Club of Buffalo 
  Dwayne Randall Clymer, NY Peek'n Peak Resort 

1 9:50 AM Sean Coleman Erie, PA The Kahkwa Club 
  Tim Falkner West Seneca, NY Crag Burn Golf Club 
  Jake Northrup Ellicottville, NY The Pennhills Club 

1 10:00 AM Mike Touhey Bemus Point, NY Moon Brook Country Club 
  Danny Kaye Allegany, NY Birch Run Golf Club 
  Jason Piurkoski Rochester, NY Genesee Valley Golf Club 

1 10:10 AM Scott Jenkins Harborcreek, PA Lawrence Park Golf Club 
  Michael Dziabo Williamsville, NY Lancaster Country Club 
  Jonathan Decker Williamsville, NY Country Club of Buffalo 

1 10:20 AM Kevin Kurcoba Elmira, NY Bath Country Club 
  Rob Krajewski Williamsville, New York Orchard Park Country Club 
  John Rossi Geneva, NY Geneva Country Club 

Visit Us westernnewyork.pga.com 

http://westernnewyork.pga.com/


 
The Western New York Section would like to extend its thanks to Cobblestone Creek 

Country Club for hosting the 2017 WNYPGA Coors Championship. 
 

Thank you notes should be directed to: 
 

Neil Reidy, PGA Head Professional  
Mike Surtel, General Manager 

Rusty Madden, Golf Course Superintendent 
 

Cobblestone Creek Country Club  
100 Cobblecreek Road  

Victor, NY 14564 


